
qld.gov.au/FutureTransport

Have your say at

Want to host your own community discussions? 
Add your details here.

The Queensland Government is delivering on its commitment to assess the public transport 
connectivity options for the southern Gold Coast by conducting a review with community 
input, so that all routes and modes can be considered. 
 
To ensure that future transport options align with the values of the southern Gold Coast 
community, local residents are encouraged to have a say on their transport needs and wants. 
This feedback will inform the final review report, alongside a technical analysis of any future 
transport options. 

Future transport options for the southern 
Gold Coast 


